
Panthera AB, Gunnebogatan 26, SE-163 53 Spånga, Sweden, +46-8-761 50 40, www.panthera.se

 Info sheet
2012-08-29

Att: Customers

New pull spring for the Panthera X brake

We have detected that a handful of the pull spring (no. 27) on the Panthera X brake, delivered to our 
customers, do not meet our requirements for quality.  It might tear off after a period of use.
Therefore, we would like to ask our customers to replace this spring with the new, stronger pull spring.

To replace the spring just disengaged the brake and detach the old spring and then attach the ends of the 
new spring into the holes, marked with circles in the image.

Engage the brake and disengage it again to see that it springs back properly.

Note: We do not regard this as a safety issue. Even without the spring the brake is fully operational.
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Click here to see instruction film.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3UxD1daHPbc&list=UUdGiP_zkN4eAv4m4oMOgneg&index=1&feature=plcp



